
 
 

 
 
 

Stoney Trail / Macleod Trail Interchange Improvements 
 

Fall 2012 

Project Update 
Start Date:  Summer 2011 (Engineering) 
 

Contractor:  Not yet tendered 

Proposed Completion: Fall 2014 
  

Percent Complete:  0% 

Completed Activities 

Aecom has completed project review work, including functional planning, preliminary engineering, site 
assessments and coordinating with The City of Calgary and utility companies.  

An information session was held on October 26, 2011, providing the public an opportunity to comment on the 
proposed interchange improvements.  The information session presentation boards are posted on the project 
main web page under Background. 

A noise analysis study, for the communities of Sundance and Chaparral has been completed. 

Project Status for Fall 2012 

Aecom is completing detail design of the new roads and ramps, new bridges, street lighting and stormwater 
management requirements. Traffic detour/staging concepts are being developed to minimize impacts while at the 
same time providing efficiencies for construction of the new infrastructure. 

Coordination with The City of Calgary and Canadian Pacific Railway is ongoing. 

Utility companies are designing adjustments to their infrastructure to accommodate the proposed interchange. 

Next Steps 

Tendering of the interchange project and pricing from potential contractors is anticipated by Spring 2013, subject 
to provincial funding and priorities. 
 
A second information session will be held before the project goes to construction to provide information on how 
construction will affect users of the current interchange. 

Construction Information 

Construction of the interchange improvements is not expected to commence until Spring/Summer 2013. 

For more information on this project please call (403) 270-9203 or email stoney.trail@aecom.com. 


